A Message from Dr. Shari L. Camhi, Superintendent of Schools:
It has come to my attention that you may have heard some misinformation regarding the dress code at the high school.  Please allow me to clarify with facts.
[bookmark: _GoBack]There is a long-standing dress code at the high school, which is part of the school’s code of conduct. The principal and administration are working toward making sure that the dress code is followed.  The principal has engaged with various student groups in the high school to discuss and receive feedback on the current dress code.  Based on this feedback, she is in the process of working with the student body to modernize the dress code and to collaboratively develop a proposal for the administration and Board of Education to consider.
At a meeting of over 100 parents at the principal’s first “Coffee Talk” and at the first PTSA meeting of the year where there were more than 75 parents, the dress code was discussed and compliance with this dress code was applauded by our parents.
Change does not come easily and some would prefer to provide misinformation than to collaborate on furthering dialogue and making progress.
The opening of school this year was outstanding. The tone in our high school is professional, calm, and respectful. We look forward to an amazing year of achievement, enthusiasm, pride, mindfulness, and community building.
Please feel free to email me or call me if you have any questions or suggestions.
Thank you.
